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Tiana Toups (adpce.ad)

From: Brad Wingfield <BWingfield@pmico.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 8:41 AM
To: Tiana Toups (adpce.ad)
Subject: RE: City of Blytheville - West Plant
Attachments: West Plant AR0022560 Notice of Termination.PDF

Hi Tiana, 
 
We have recently submitted Notice of Termination the referenced permit and I attached for your records.  The West 
Plant AR0022560 is no longer in service and has been converted to a pump station transferring water to the newly 
constructed SBR facility.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Brad 
 
 
Brad Wingfield, P.E. 
Principal – Engineering Division 
PMI | 3512 S. Shackleford Rd. | Little Rock, AR 72205 
c:  501-258-2179  
o:  501-221-7122 
bwingfield@pmico.com 
www.pmico.com 
 
 
 

From: Tiana Toups (adpce.ad) <Tiana.Toups@adeq.state.ar.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 8:18 AM 
To: Brad Wingfield <BWingfield@pmico.com> 
Subject: City of Blytheville - West Plant 
 
Good morning. 
 
Per our phone conversation, this is what was due for the City of Blytheville - West Plant’s permit (AR0022560): 
 
Pursuant to 40 C.F.R. § 122.44(j)(2)(ii), the permittee shall submit either of the following items within sixty (60) 
days of the effective date of this permit:  
 

A. A WRITTEN CERTIFICATION that a technical evaluation has demonstrated that the existing technically 
based local limits (TBLLs) are based on current state water quality standards and are adequate to 
prevent pass through of pollutants, inhibition of or interference with the treatment facility, worker health 
and safety problems, and sludge contamination.  
 

B. A WRITTEN NOTIFICATION that a technical evaluation revising the current TBLLs will be submitted 
within twelve (12) months of the effective date of this permit. 

 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
Tiana Toups |  Enforcement Analyst 
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Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
Enforcement Branch 
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0699  |  e: Tiana.Toups@adeq.state.ar.us 

 
 
[CAUTION - This email originated outside Pollution Management, Inc. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe] 
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